
Project Update: March 2022 
 
February 21st, 2022 
We have sent the necessary files to the Deep Voice Whale Research Foundation (Tel 
Aviv-Israel) for the use in the AI software and we also have made some contact with the 
communities and how they can be benefited from the results for ecotourism purposes. 
The group organisation, identification, number of individuals and definition of the group 
of the whales have also been made. We are currently doing the analysis and exploring 
some more statistics analysis that could be made.  
 

 
Some talks with tourist about the importance of preserving ecosystems for whales and 
other living sea creatures. 



 
Photo of mother-calf, for the group identification 

 
Photo of two adults- for the group identification. 


